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I am a lake property owner in Maine and I wholeheartedly support this bill.  We live 
on a lake (Toddy Pond in Orland) located on Route 1 and thereby is heavily used by 
the public.  Currently lake owners and towns will have to support an aging dam on 
their own.  Having access to a fund from which we could borrow would be 
monumental.  


